
MVA Alert 
     October 15, 2012 

 

 

 

Recently, there have been questions concerning the amount of processing charge a dealer can 
collect on Maryland transactions.  As a reminder, the dealer processing fee increased on July 1, 
2011 to $200.00.   The fee will again increase on July 1, 2014 from $200.00 to $300.00. 

In addition, please be aware the processing fee is taxable and must be included in the 6% excise 
tax calculation.   If you have any questions, please contact us at the email address 
mvabusinesslicensing@mva.maryland.gov. 
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